
Turramurra High School
Maxwell Street

Turramurra NSW 2074
02 9449 4233

turramurra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

SCHOOL EXCURSION / INCURSION NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent/Caregiver, an excursion/activity has been organised for your child.

Excursion / Incursion Year 12 Picnic

Date Friday 25th September 2020 - Week 10 Term 3

Year / classes involved Year 12 cohort

Location Turramurra High School (Maxwell St, South Turramurra NSW 2074)

Purpose

This year we will be holding the Year 12 picnic at THS to celebrate the students’
final year as a cohort. The organisation and running of this last day is being carried
out in line with the current COVID-19 restrictions & recommendations. (see over for
more information)

Start time 11:20am. Please note - Period 1 and 2 will run as normal

End time 3:00pm. Please note - a surprise has been planned for you at the end of the day. 

Cost $20.00

Dress requirements
Dress in your house colours - students need to be aware of what is considered
‘school appropriate’ and also that their clothes allow them to engage in activities
such as sports games, small ‘fun’ athletic competitions etc.

Food BBQ lunch, a drink and dessert will be provided. Students are asked to bring
recess and any additional drinks/snacks they may want.

Equipment Water bottle, warm jumper, sun screen, hat, picnic blankets, additional
drinks/snacks

Organising teacher Mersina Kourdis

Teachers attending Mersina Kourdis, Sally Lusher-Main, Melissa Sharman

Additional information

Please note – it is a THS tradition for Year 12 students to contribute towards a
farewell gift from the cohort – this year our grade will be contributing towards
funding an electronic noticeboard for the school. This contribution has been
included in the price for this incursion.

Consent Form and
Payment due to Office by

23rd September 2020

General Information Concerning Excursions / Incursions

1. Excursions and Incursions form an integral part of the curricula by providing enriching experiences which cannot be provided in the classroom.
2. This excursion/incursion has the approval of the principal. A risk management plan has been submitted to the principal as part of the excursion
planning.
3. Students must wear full school uniform unless otherwise instructed above. Students who are not in uniform will not be allowed to attend.
4. A standard of behaviour is expected of all students representing the school in the greater community.
5. Please note the time and place of departure and return, transport arrangements, uniform requirements and food as advised above.

________________________
Mr David Arblaster
Principal
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Additional information
about catering and COVID-
safe practices

There will be a sausage sizzle for year 12 where individual single portions will be
provided to students by staff in line with covid-19 guidelines. We will space out
the timing of lunch to avoid queuing (we plan to start serving around 12 noon,
and should then be able to serve all 200 within about an hour so everyone has
received their food by around 1pm).

For students who are concerned about health risks, or would like a vegetarian
option, the canteen will provide sushi as an alternative, in pre-packaged and
individually labelled bags. Alternatively, of course students can self-cater. 

The activities running on the oval will be in accordance with the current
guidelines for sport and shared equipment use in schools. Hand sanitiser will be
available and its use requested at the beginning of the picnic and between
activities. Individual items will be provided where possible, with shared
equipment washed regularly throughout the afternoon. While some activities
may ask students to work closely together in small numbers, consideration will
continue to be given to spacing out the cohort so that interactions are not more
than the students would have experienced during the course of a normal school
day. Participation in events will also be voluntary, so students can manage their
own participation according to the individual circumstances of each of your
families.
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Turramurra High School
Maxwell Street

Turramurra NSW 2074
02 9449 4233

turramurra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

EXCURSION / INCURSION PERMISSION FORM
Please return this permission form with your payment to the Office by 23rd September 2020

Excursion / Incursion Year 12 Picnic

Date 25/09/2020 11:20am - 3:00pm

Location Turramurra High School

Cost $20.00

Organising Teacher Mersina Kourdis

I give permission for (student name) ____________________________________________

of year/class ________ to participate in this excursion / incursion.

Please select one of the following choices for lunch:

 Sausage sizzle - no dietary concerns

 Sausage sizzle - gluten free

 Falafel and hommus wrap

 Sushi - vegan (you may choose 2 portions, please write the number in the box eg 1 avocado and 1 tofu, or 2
avocado)

 Avocado          Vegetarian tofu

   I have noted the start and end times, transport arrangements and dress requirements.
Additional needs of my child of which you should be aware: eg. allergies or medical conditions

___________________________________________________________________________________________

Medical Assistance: In the event of any accident or illness, I authorise the teacher in charge to seek medical
assistance or treatment for my child at my cost.

Parent signature: ______________________________Parent name: __________________________

Parent phone number: _____________________________________

Emergency Contact Name: ______________________Emergency Contact Number: ________________

PAYMENT OPTIONS

   Parent Online Payment through the school website and click on Make a Payment.
      
      Receipt # ______________________     Date paid: ______________________

   Cash (correct amount please)     Cheque (payable to Turramurra High School)

   International student     Please use the credit in my account

Please return this consent form with your payment to the Office by 23rd September 2020
Tear off and keep previous page for your information
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